Tuesday, February 3, 2015

Dear 3rd, 4th, 5th and 6th grade parents,

I am pleased to introduce and invite your child to be a part of "Wright Roos Runner's Club". We are going to meet twice a week for 30 minutes. My goal is to instill a joy for running and if they choose we will be having a group participate in several outside races over the next several months. The races are optional so even if you can't make any of the outside races I would love to have your child participate in runner's club.

We are going to meet on Tuesday and Thursday afternoons from 3:30 – 4:00 starting Tuesday, February 10. The students will come to the gym when school is dismissed and we will walk out back together at 3:30. We will be running in the back playground area. When you pick them up if you are early please make sure that you do not get in the way of the buses or daycares that pick up out back after school. You may park next to the portables in the grass and the kids can walk across. If your student participates in the afternoon session please note that after 3 late pickups I will have to ask them not to participate. Please bring a water bottle for all sessions. Your child is welcome to come both Tuesday and Thursday if possible or if only one afternoon works out with their schedule that is perfectly fine. I would love to have any adults come out and participate as well. Younger siblings are welcome if an adult comes too. Please let me know if you have any questions and I look forward to seeing your child & you if possible at Runner's Club.

Thanks,
Kelly Skidmore – PE Teacher
kskidmore@weatherfordisd.com 817-598-2828 EXT 4921

What I need from you:		
Student's Name:	Grade:	
Parent's Name:	Signature:	
Cell Phone Number:	Email:	